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Dear I
Fair Trading Act 1986 - Warning
s The Commerce Commission has been investigating the conduct of Spark New

Zealand Trading Limited (Spark) under the Fair Trading Act 1986 (the Act). We have
now completed our investigation and are writing to alert you to our concerns.

2. In summary, the Commission considers that Spark is likely to have breached the Act
by engaging in conduct that is liable to mislead the public as to the characteristics of
services and by making unsubstantiated representations. The Commission’s
concerns relate to Spark’s representations in a Skinny mobile advertising campaign
that Vodafone’s 2G network was shutting down (the Skinny Closed Campaign).

3 The Commission acknowledges that Spark considers it had reasonable grounds for
making the representations it made in the Skinny Closed Campaign. For the reasons
set out below, the Commission does not accept that reasonable grounds existed.

The investigation
4, Spark New Zealand Trading Limited is a subsidiary of Spark New Zealand Limited
(collectively, Spark).

Bt Skinny Mobile is a brand name used by Spark to market mobile telecommunications
in New Zealand.

6. The Commission began this investigation after receiving a complaint about Spark’s
conduct during the Skinny Closed Campaign. Spark has cooperated with the
Commission throughout the investigation.

2 On 16 March 2016, an article was published on www.stuff.co.nz entitled “Vodafone
signals the end is nigh for its 2G voice service” (Stuff article).
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36. Thank you for your assistance with this investigation. Please contact | on R

I o1 by email at I i vou have any questions about

this letter.

Yours sincerely

(4

Ritchie Hutton
Head of Investigations — Competition Branch
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